
Make checks payable to: REACH  
Please send donations to: Rescue African Children, PO Box 836, Roseville, CA 95661

Pastor Fred would like to introduce to you, Dan Ndalu. Dan was among the 
children to be sponsored on his first trip to America. Dan’s life has been forever 
blessed because Americans extended a helping hand to him through sponsorship.  
Here is his thank you note: 

Dear Friends, 
   Warm greetings from your son, Dan Ndalu, a beneficiary of Rescue African 
Children, Uganda. I am moved to thank my sponsors and wellwishers for the 
great support given to me.  I wish to update you all that through our director, 
Fred Tumwebaze, I have been able to succeed in many ways. I am a happily 
married man, working with a top radio consortium as a Commercial Manager, 
after graduating from Makerere Business School. I have been able to reach  
this far because of your prayers and love in kind. It is my prayer that God bless 
you all abundantly. 
Yours in Christ, 
Dan Ndalu
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To Write your Child: 
Your child/pastor’s name/# 
c/o  Fred Tumwebaze  

Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 

Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA: 
Rescue African Children 

PO Box 836 
Roseville, CA 95661 

ken@rescueafricanchildren.org 

REACH AFRICA: 
Rescue African Children 

PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda - Africa 

fred@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Gifts received by November 15th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

On October 28, 2021, the president of Uganda made a national address about the opening of schools and the economy. His request was that 12 
million people be vaccinated by December 2021 so that he can open the country fully. He however stressed that even if the goal of vaccinating 
12 million is not reached by December, he will fully open the schools and the economy in January 2022. With vaccination, the focus will be on 
priority groups including health workers, teachers, and workers in bars and markets places. At Omega school we are looking forward to the day 
the school will be fully opened and see our children back. We would like however to be able to work constructions and improvements on 
structures before opening in January 2022. With Secondary school, contractions are to resume fully in December 2021. We however need more 
funding as the project is big and requires many $1000’s more.  By January we shall give a full update after we resume with the building work. 
Thank you for all the love shown during this time of hardships.   Blessings to you…..Fred Tumwebaze 
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